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SESSION OF 2004

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2714

As Recommended by House
Committee on Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2714 requires the Division of Motor Vehicles to assign a
distinguishing number to driver’s licenses, permits, and identification
cards.  The use of a person’s social security number or taxpayer
identification number is prohibited.

Background

Representative O’Malley and a delegate from the Division of Motor
Vehicles spoke in favor of the bill.

The fiscal note indicates that any additional costs for printed
materials  and changes to the driver’s license handbooks could be
absorbed by the agency’s current budget.


